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Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Y2 SATs  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You may or may not be aware, that as of September 2023, it is no longer a statutory requirement for 
children to take part in the KS1 SATs tests. As a school we have chosen not to administer the optional KS1 
SATs tests. 
 
  At Longstone, we know our children well. We use a robust system of teacher assessment using ‘testbase’ 
materials to assess KS2 readiness and ensure teachers are gaining an accurate measurement of each child’s 
strengths and areas for development. Our staff will continue to assess your child’s development using 
‘testbase’ and will always get in touch with you if they have any concerns regarding your child’s learning. 
 
Many thanks for your support and please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. S. Rawding. 
 
 


